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Thompson, Matthew A - DNR

From: Miller, Michael L - DNR
Sent: Wednesday, May 30, 2007 12:07 PM
To: Dean.Besiada@veoliaes.com
Cc: Gutknecht, Lisa A - DNR
Subject: FW: 3M Downtown Parking Lot

Hi Dean, 
  
Based on Lisa's knowledge of the site and contaminant characterization, it is our opinion that additional testing is not 
necessary.  Please make this e-mail part of the file. 
  
Mike 
 

From: Gutknecht, Lisa A - DNR 
Sent: Wed 5/30/2007 10:06 AM 
To: Miller, Michael L - DNR 
Subject: 3M Downtown Parking Lot 

Mike,  

Just a quick note to summarize our telephone conversation from this morning.  Based on my conversation with 
Jennine Cota-Trask at ARCADIS and the site file, the current characterization is adequate for disposal. 

ARCADIS believes that a good portion of the soil that will be excavated for the track construction is fill material 
brought in after the over excavation of contaminated soils. 

Lisa  

 Lisa Gutknecht  
Wausau Service Center  
Bureau of Remediation & Redevelopment  
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources  
() phone:      (715) 359-6514  
() fax:        (715) 355-5253  
() e-mail:     Lisa.Gutknecht@Wisconsin.gov  




